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Celella, Jessica

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 8:18 PM
To: Lee, Chris; Celella, Jessica
Subject: Fw: Streetcar letter
Attachments: Bublr-Logo.png; facebook.png; twitter-2.png; 141210.StreetCar.pdf

Please add to the three streetcar files. 
 
________________________________________ 
From: bkeyes@foley.com <bkeyes@foley.com> 
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 4:29 PM 
To: Bauman, Robert 
Subject: Streetcar letter 
 
Alderman Bauman, 
 
Attached is a letter in support of the Streetcar, adopted by the Board of the nonprofit operating the Bublr Bike system, 
over which I preside, but I am writing now in my personal capacity.  I know we can never know the success of the 
Streetcar system with certainty unless we build it.  I know that a streetcar system needs to be more than the first or 
second proposed legs – much as Bikeshare needs to be more than the 10 downtown stations.  I personally feel strongly 
that if there is a streetcar running, someday, down Canal Street or South First and along Kinnickinic, that the vacant 
lands in the Valley and surrounding the Harbor are far more certain to attract the development we want as a 
community. 
 
And on a personal level, I strongly agree with the “Open Letter to the City of Milwaukee” in today’s paper from some 
very wise individuals:  “The moment for bold decisions and action by our elected leadership is now, and we need to take 
this time and opportunity to define our future.”  Like them, I urge our leadership to move these projects forward 
without delay. 
 
Thank you 
 
Bruce 
 
From: Kevin Hardman [mailto:kevin@bublrbikes.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2014 3:31 PM 
To: Keyes, Bruce A. 
Subject: Streetcar letter 
 
<http://bublrbikes.com/> 
[cid:f6f4d1b2-282f-4567-8e3e-c367a2ad5d43@foley.com] 
 
<http://bublrbikes.com/> 
Kevin Hardman<http://bublrbikes.com/> 
 
<http://bublrbikes.com/> 
414.412.1397<http://bublrbikes.com/> 
kevin@bublrbikes.com<mailto:kevin@bublrbikes.com> 
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bublrbikes.com<http://bublrbikes.com/> 
 
 
<https://www.facebook.com/BublrBikes> 
[cid:404286cd-4a78-4b1b-af4c-753139155759@foley.com] 
 <https://www.facebook.com/BublrBikes> 
[cid:07afca3e-72ed-4b30-aa21-21f03e0c2699@foley.com] 
 
 
The preceding email message may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege. It is not intended for 
transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this message in error, please (i) do not 
read it, (ii) reply to the sender that you received the message in error, and (iii) erase or destroy the message. Legal 
advice contained in the preceding message is solely for the benefit of the Foley & Lardner LLP client(s) represented by 
the Firm in the particular matter that is the subject of this message, and may not be relied upon by any other party. 


